
Hey! Where’d My Team Go?

During this Schwartz Rounds session, we’ll reflect on the
personal and professional impact of turnover, share our stories,
and consider strategies for staying resilient and fostering
connection within our teams.

Discussion is open to all PHC staff and medical staff. Lunch will be
provided. Doors close at 12:10PM.

Questions?  
Email LeadPHC@providencehealth.bc.ca

The Schwartz Rounds is a self-approved group learning activity (Section 1) as defined by the Maintenance
of Certification Program of the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada.

January 24, 2025 | 12 – 1PM 
Cullen Family Theatre, SPH (conference level)


